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ro Whom it May Concern,

We ondecstand there isa petition against the splash park on 31 and 41 Ase. We were very disappointed to hear this oews as we just had a baby on Jul0 t & are only steps asoay from tke location.

With a one year old daughter sse plant to spend a lot of time thece next summer. We hope this petihon agaiost the splash park fails and we get to rojoy the nun area with oar frieeds and
neighbours

Thank you tor your time and see look forward to the project getting uoderwayl

Regards,

Kylar & Robyn


